
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

PBBB activities held between January, February and March 2023 
 

 
January – school vacation period – only articulation with the municipal education 

departments for joining the PBBB. – contact with 26 municipalities  

February- 

1) continuity of articulation between municipalities. 

2) Articulation of processes for the arrival of 8 thousand LEGO Braille Bricks kits in Brazil 

to be distributed free of charge to around 73 municipalities in the Brazilian states. Brazil 

has already reached, in 2022 alone, 50,220 students with and without visual 

impairment. (More information in Dona Ika's report) 

3) Internal organization for holding the 1st LEGO Braille Bricks Meeting. International 

meeting in face-to-face and online format that will take place in May 2023, in São Paulo, 

with the participation of teachers, managers and students involved in the Braille Bricks 

Program, as well as the partners directly and indirectly involved in the Program. 

March 

 

1) Continuity for organizing the event in May/23 

2) Continuity of the processes for releasing kits at customs and those at INMETRO 

 
 


